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I believe that Cooke Aquaculture's plan to raise non-reproductive triploid steelhead trout is a
viable solution to help provide sustainable seafood products for West Coast consumers without
danger of impact to wild fish stock. Local food sources are so important to our world today
especially in this pandemic. In addition, this aquaculture operation will provide local jobs and
increased local economic activity in West Coast communities. Cooke Aquaculture is a proven
responsible, stable, organization which makes positive contributions to society wherever they
operate.


